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Notice is hereby given of a public hearing to be held before the Boone County Planning and
Zoning Commission at 7:00 P.M. on Thursday, November 15, 2018 and before the Boone
County Commission at 7:00 P.M. on Tuesday, November 27, 2018. Both hearings will be held
in the Commission Chambers of the Roger B. Wilson Boone County Government Center, 801 E.
Walnut St., Columbia, MO. The hearings will give all interested parties an opportunity to be
heard in relation to the following:

Request by Gary and Rhonda Wilson to rezone from A-2 (Agriculture) and A-RP (Planned
Agriculture Residential) to A-RP (Planned Agriculture Residential) and approve a revised
Review Plan and Preliminary Plat for Silver Creek Subdivision on 29.91 acres, more or
less, located at 5700 E Hwy 124, Hallsville.

Questions regarding the above request may be directed to the Boone County Resource
Management office at 886-4330.
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